
Community Meeting #1 – Project Introduction

Thursday, September 26, 2019 
6:30 PM – 8:00 PM 

Russell Youth Center  
680 Huron Avenue, Cambridge, MA 02138 

We want to hear from you! 
Please join us to discuss the exciting opportunities to renovate Glacken Field and the Tot Lot! 

At this meeting, we will: 
• Discuss and seek input on design for Tot Lot renovation and waterplay area
• Discuss plans to upgrade the playing fields into two new Little League fields for West 

Cambridge Little League, which is being relocated from the Tobin School
• Review schedule for design and construction

For more information on this project or to be added 
to the project email list to receive future notices, please visit: 

www.cambridgema.gov/GlackenField  

If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming Community Meeting, please contact: 

Kara Falise – Project Manager – kfalise@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4827 
Kate Riley – Community Relations Manager – kriley@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4870 
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